ORDINANCE/RESOLUTION REQUEST
Please email requests to Nancy Kuhn at
Nancy.Kuhn @denvergov.org by NOON on Monday.

*All fields must be completed. *
Incomplete request forms will be returned to sender which may cause a delay in processing.

Date of Request: November 29, 2013

Please mark one: X Bill Request or [] Resolution Request

1. Has your agency submitted this request in the last 12 months?

L] Yes X] No

If yes, please explain:

2. Title: 31st and 36th Street Outfall Study and Design — Phase II — Blake Street Lateral — Complete final design of the Blake
Street Lateral that augments the 31" and 36" Street Outfall.

3. Requesting Agency: Public Works

4. Contact Person: (With actual knowledge of proposed ordinance/resolution.)
= Name: Chloe Thomson
* Phone: (303) 446-3480
= Email: chloe.thomson@denvergov.org

5. Contact Person: (With actual knowledge of proposed ordinance/resolution who will present the item at Mayor-Council and who
will be available for first and second reading, if necessary.)

= Name: Thomas Blackman

= Phone: (303) 446-3610

= Email: Thomas.blackman@denvergov.org
6. General description of proposed ordinance including contract scope of work if applicable: Amend the existing 31" and 36™
St. Outfall Study and Design contract with Wilson & Company to include final design of the Blake Street Lateral. The Blake Street
Lateral is a storm sewer that will tie into the 31" and 36" Street Outfall to provide drainage to the intersection of Blake and 31°'. This
intersection is historically prone to flooding and was not included in the original scope of work for the 31° and 36th Street Outfall.
The design will include a storm sewer system from 31°' and Blake to 33" and Blake.

**Please complete the following fields:

a. Contract Control Number: CE 201101768
b. Duration: 3 years

c. Location: Between 31% and 36™ St, and Platte River and Downing St.

d. Affected Council District: 9

e. Benefits: Provide design for drainage improvements to the intersection of 31" and Blake.

f. Costs: 8138,592.45 for final design of the Blake Street Lateral. This amends the existing contract by adding
$138,592.45 to the existing contract amount of $1,274,184.00 for a total of $1,412,776.45.

Is there any controversy surrounding this ordinance? (Groups or individuals who may have concerns about it?) Please
explain. No known controversy.

To be completed by Mayor’s Legislative Team:

SIRE Tracking Number: Date Entered:

Revised 08/16/10
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